POINT-IN-TIME COUNT 2017

UPDATED 1/23/2017

On the night of February 27th, people staying at select shelters will be surveyed.

On February 28th, teams of volunteers will fan out across the county to survey unsheltered homeless people.
Allthough all the surveys ask where the person slept on the night of February 27th, surveys will be collected through

March 6th.

A series of volunteer trainings will be held at various locations in the county. The first such training will be held
at the Fortuna Adventist Community Services at 2331 Rohnerville Rd, Fortuna on January 23rd from 3:00 to 4:00 PM.

Additional Trainings:

1/24 Noon — 1:00 pm at the Serenity Inn, 2109 Broadway St, Eureka

1/31 1:00 — 2:00 pm at the Willow Creeck Community Resource Center, 38883 Hwy. 299 Willow Creek
2/15 6:00 — 7:00 pm at the Arcata House Annex, 501 9th St., Arcata

2/16 4:00 — 5:00 pm at the McKinleyville Family Resource Center, 1450 Hiller Rd, McKinleyville
2/17 10:00 — 11:00 am at the Arcata House Annex, 501 9th St., Arcata

Refer back to this document for updates to information and more trainings.

If you are interested in being added to the volunteer list, please send an email stating your name, phone number, area
where you would like to volunteer to Wendy Choate at WChoate@co.humboldt.ca.us or call her at (707) 441-5520.





